

News of the Club and the Community it Serves

January 12, 2011

Volume 10-11, Issue 15



Serving the Children of the World La Mirada Kiwanis Club, La Mirada, CA

Governor's Visit

The Governor of the Cal-Nev-Ha District will make his official visit on January 22. Use the form below to sign up. There will be a pleasant surprise for our members who do.



Shopping Spree Sponsors

The following is the list of Kiwanians who signed up to sponsor a child at the Shopping Spree:

PETER CHOW, STEVE FORSTER, GENE GLEASON, RON KNIGHT, ADRIENNE MEDRANO, Pastor JACK MIRANDA (2), Dr. ED NORMAN, GERALD PEEBLER, LOU PILTZ, DICK POWERS, Dr. JERRY ROODZANT (2), MARK ROYSTON, PAT RUIZ, GINGER SHATTUCK, CHRIS STAPLES, KENNY TAYLOR, REED TAYLOR, RICH TRUJILLO, JESSE URQUIDI and Dr. MIKE WINTER.

There were others who also gave but Peggy Hester is the only name the Scribe has on record.

Meals-On-Wheels Spaghetti Dinner

The Meals-On-Wheels Spaghetti Dinner is scheduled for January 28. The 50-50 tickets are available as well as dinner tickets.

With the loss of *JIM MCGIRR*, we are missing the impact of his 50-50 ticket selling.

So everyone needs to help fill that void. See LOU PILTZ for your supply and for dinner tickets.

Door Prizes are welcome.

1

Grins and Grimaces-Jan. 5

The moming started with TOM THORNTON leading us in the Pledge and Dr. ED NORMAN giving the Invocation. PAT RUIZ and Dr. MIKE WINTER led us in "God Bless America."

Along the way we were reminded of the upcoming Spaghetti dinner and that LOU PILTZ has a date with destiny (Actually it's the Ebell Club) to put on his magic show. He showed a copy of the Whittier Daily News to prove it, but somehow it disappeared.

When it came time for the bucks to be collected it was Pastor JACK MIRANDA taking up the collection and he started with DEBBIE SCHEIBEL and she gave to locate a new Lt. Governor Elect. AMY SCHEIBEL echoed the request as she is not promoting anyone spending two terms in that office. PAT RUIZ gave for the Ebell Club and for the singing. Dr. ED NORMAN gave to make a New Year's Resolution not to be early this year. (He already broke it as he was one of the first that showed up.) GENE GLEASON gave for the New Year and for missing last week. Son Jeremy was in town and needed his attention. (There was some comment he made concerning frozen greens but that probably had to do with leaving them too long in the Crisper.)

TOM THORNTON gave to wish everyone a Happy New Year. ART LESLIE is celebrating the new year, 2010. RICH TRUJILLO lifted his glass to propose a toast to the New Year. PETER CHOW had an entire list of New Year's resolutions. PAT ROJAS gave for the New Year and the opportunities it brings.

GERALD PEEBLER gave for his granddaughter and for the rain. He added a Happy New Year wish. LOU PILTZ gave for this great Club and for the Ebells. LA DONNA MUNIER gave to wish a Happy New Year. RON KNIGHT gave to wish everyone a Happy New Year. Dr. ED NORMAN offered up another one for a new pickup truck. Pastor JACK KIRANDA gave for a his son leaving for Oral Roberts. And another for Lou's jacket. STEVE FORSTER gave a Notre Dame dollar and for everyone being here. He added another for the July 4th Fireworks stand that is again being chaired by RON KNIGHT.

Cal-Nev-Ha Foundation

The Cal-Nev-Ha Foundation is selling tickets for a drawing to be held in the summertime.

The proceeds from this will help the foundation in its work to support children in the District.

Get your tickets from DEBBIE SCHEIBEL. They are \$10 each or three for \$25. There are prizes galore.

Duck Race

That quacking sound you hear in the distance is not coming from the Pacific Flyway. It is from the planning committee for the Kiwanis Annual Duck Race. This year the Saturday before Easter falls on April 23. Historically Kiwanis cooks pancake for those participating in the City's Annual Easter Egg Hunt and then moves south a few hundred yards to hold the Duck Race.

Debbie is looking for sponsors now so that she can get the program printed.

Dr. MIKE WINTER's Mission

Dr. MIKE WINTER is leaving for a trip to India where he will perform dentistry to those in need. Although he won't admit that this is an annual thing, we notice that it keeps occurring once a year around this time. He is scheduled to leave this morning at 10:00 AM after a dedication ceremony at Yorba Linda Friends Church

We wish him Godspeed and that he safely return to us at the end of his mission.

This Morning's Speaker

Our scheduled speaker of the morning is Roy Gleason. He was the only major league player to serve in the Vietnam War. We are looking forward to his visit.

Tales from the Taylor Vault

(Published on Occasion when the space is there)

A bumble bee is considerably faster than a John Deere tractor.

Your fences need to be horse-high, pig-tight and bull-strong.

Meanness doesn't happen overnight.

2010-2011Officers, Board

Directors

TED CEAUSU
PETER CHOW
EMMANUEL HERNANDEZ
ADRIENNE MEDRANO
GINGER SHATTUCK
TOM THORNTON
Committee Chairs

Committee Chairs
Kiwanis Education &

Bulletin

MARK ROYSTON &

PAT RUIZ

Greater Years

House & Reception.
SHERRY BRAKEBILL
Interclubs
TED CEAUSU

Major Emphasis
PETER CHOW
Program
PAT ROJAS
Publicity
LOU PILTZ
Ways & Means
REED TAYLOR
Youth Services
RICH
TRUJILLO
Sunshine

Scholarship LOU PILTZ Spiritual Aims Dr. MIKE WINTER Sponsored Youth Fire Truck Chief TOM THORNTON President
STEVE FORSTER
President Elect
ALAN MORRISON
VP Evening
STEPHEN BLUNT
Treasurer
BILL DAWSON
Secretary
AMY SCHEIBEL
Immed. Past Pres.
Dr. JERRY ROODZANT
Lt. Gov. Div. 30
DEBBIE SCHEIBEL

Key Club President Emma Ramirez

Lt. Governor Elect

The Objects of Kiwanis International

To give primacy to the human and spiritual, rather than to the material values of life

To encourage the daily living of the Golden Rule in all human relationships.

To promote the adoption and the application of higher social, business, and professional standards.

To develop, by precept and example, a more intelligent, aggressive, and serviceable citizenship.

To provide through Kiwanis Clubs, a practical means to form enduring friendships, to render altruistic service, and to build better communities.

To co-operate in creating and maintaining that sound public opinion and high idealism which makes possible the increase of righteousness, justice, patriotism, and goodwill.

The La Mirada Kiwanis Club is the home club of the following Past Lt. Governors: Dr. ED NORMAN, *CARY MAYER* and HARLAN COMEE and at one time was the home club of: HAL BENVENISTE, IRWIN KAISER, FRANK MCCOY, and GEORGE HARRISON, all Past Lt. Gov ernors of. Div. 30. It is the home club of Lt. Gov. DEBBIE SCHEIBEL



January 2011

Sun	Mon	Tue	Wed	Thu	Fri	Sat
2	3	4	5	6	7	8
	10			-	14	10
16) "	18	19	20	21	22
23	24	25	26	27	28	29
30	31					

February 2011

Sun	Mon	Tue	Wed	Thv	Fri	Sat
		1	2	\langle \rangle	. 4	5
6	7	8	9	1,0	11	12
13	14	15	16	17	18	19
20	21	22	23	24	25	26
27	28					

Announcements

January 13-Bingo at Imperial January 20-Bingo at Mirada Hills January 28-MOW Spaghetti Dinner

Visitors:

Birthdays: Jan. 6– LAURA WILLIAMS, Jan 28-JOHN WILLIAMS, Jan. 29-PAT RUIZ

Anniversaries: Jan 1-Dr RUTH PEREZ, Jan. 31-REEDT AYLOR

The 50/50 Winner: was LA DONNA MUNIER and was donated to the Scholarship Fund

The Process of Elimination: This past Wednesday the Change Jar collected \$11.18 for the Eliminate project. That is 18+shots or in other words, saving more than 6 people. The Evening members tossed in \$16.47 at their meeting.(27 1/2 shots or nine people.)

Calendar-Regular Meetings

Every Wednesday Morning

7:15 AM Gateway Holiday Inn

Monthly Evening Meeting-First Thursday

Volunteer Center Suite 4 (11900 La Mirada Blvd.)

7:00 PM